
 

We have lots of good news to share with you this month. We hope you enjoy hearing how God is working in 

our lives in response to your prayers.     

 

Our Ministry Video is Ready! 
We’re thrilled to finally have this ready to share with you. We are excited about being able to answer the Lord's 

call to start churches in Honduras, and this 5-min video shares why we believe there is both a huge need and a 

huge potential for the gospel in Honduras. Type the link below into your internet search bar to view the video.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dwhM5NQ2DCs&t     

 

2021 is Over 80% Full.  
God has been continuing to bless us with meetings. We have fewer than 27 openings for 2021. Pray that the 

remainder of our calendar will be filled. Pray that we would be a blessing to churches. We have been in so 

many fantastic churches already on deputation, and we want to encourage them the way they encourage us. We 

also want to praise the Lord for two new supporting churches this month, and provision for our every 

need.   
 

New Member of Team Honduras: Arriving March 2021 
God has blessed us this year. Marriage is wonderful and we are glad to be learning more about God and 

ministry together. God has also blessed us with our first child. Please 

pray for my wife during her pregnancy as we are continuing to travel 

on deputation more and more, and travel does not mix well with 

morning sickness. The last two months she’s been dealing with a lot 

of fatigue, but things seem to be slowly improving, and the baby is 

doing well and is healthy, so we praise the Lord for that!  

 

 

Thank you for lifting us up to the Lord in prayer as we work towards 

being in Honduras as soon as possible. We are praying that God 

would bless each of you as you strive to spread the gospel in your 

area.  

 

Serving Christ, 

         The Garcias 

 

Andrew Garcia 

Vision Baptist Missions 

PO Box 442 

Alpharetta, GA 30009 

 

Phone: 850-602-8222 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dwhM5NQ2DCs&t

